From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Manston Airport reDevelopment. **Date:** 08 November 2021 17:53:15

Dear Planners,

The inspectorate have stated the following about the plans for Manston Airport:

""Given all the above evidence, the ExA concludes that the levels of freight that the Proposed Development could expect to handle are modest and could be catered for at existing airports."

In view of the massive carbon emissions involved in the reconstruction and in the aeroplane functions, I would like to register my strong disapproval of the plans.

Thank you for forwarding my objection.

Yours sincerely, Dr Rosalind Kent

